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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
February 20, 2023 -- On Monday, February 20, 2023, at approximately 8:46am, officers were 
dispatched to the 1300 block of Porter Avenue in the City of Beloit for a person struck by gun 
fire. 
 
Upon arrival, officers located a female victim suffering from a gunshot wound. The female 
victim subsequently died on scene from her injury. 
 
Beloit Police Department Detectives are actively investigating this as a homicide.   

 
The City of Beloit Police Department offers its condolences to the family of the victim.   
 
There is no risk to the community.  This investigation is fluid and we will provide updates when 
further information is obtained.   
 
 
 

 


